From: Beverly Sellers

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New Mexico State Parks Fees Study
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 2:22:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

To Whom It May Concern:

First, | am not opposing to increased fees. However, | am against a 34 year increase all at once.
Second, there is one glaring omission in your study. You have forgotten the category of persons who
are not residents of New Mexico but own vacation homes on or near Elephant Butte State Park
along with other parks in New Mexico. We pay real estate taxes, utilities and support the
communities through our purchases at restaurants and retail establishments.

Your consideration of these factors would be appreciated.

Respectfully,

Beverly Sellers
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